
 

Contest Information 

Contest Chairman – Gerry Hopkins MMR FNMRA – contest@rosehill.org.au 

Ladies and Gentlemen 

You will have received the Convention Flyer last week telling you about the NMRA Regional Convention in 

September/October 2023 – a few years since we had the last one. As part of the Convention we hold a 

Modelling Contest that any/all attending members can enter.  

Below is a link to the Contest Information page which explains the options and categories available. It also 

has the entry forms for the models with hints and tips about filling in the forms. 

There is also a Photography Contest – this will be judged by someone who has won the contest a few times 

herself – Ruth Garbutt. 

All information is on the NMRA AR - Education web page - https://nmra.org.au/contest-information/ 

Explanation of the contest rules and categories are on this page. There are also explanations of the forms 

needed to enter a model in the contest. 

There will be a Rick Shoup Award for the Best Model Of An Australasian Prototype. This model can be 

a loco, rolling stock or structure. The choice is yours. 

There will be a John Baker Award for the best Model Of An American Prototype. This model can be a 

loco, rolling stock or structure. The choice is yours. 

Additionally, attaining a point score of 87.5 pts. or 70%, entitles the entrant to a Merit Award which counts 

towards Master Builder Awards in the NMRA Achievement Program. 

If you require any information on the Modelling Contest Contact the Contest Chairman. 

Some Previous Entries 
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Convention Cars – The decals for these cars were supply to the member so that they could be used on 

his own rolling stock – Australian or American. 

 

 


